~ 310 E. Buffalo Suite 158 Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53202 P: 414.847.5724

Jane Adams R.S. .
Community Health Environmentalist III
West Allis Health Department

Dear Mrs. Adams,

My name is Ayame Metzger and I represent Steve and Cheryl Colgrove in the
matter regarding “Piggy.” Mrs. Colgrove has received your letter dated June 11,
2015. However, Section 7.12, as cited in your letter, has been rescinded and
- replaced as of March 2015. Without being properly cited with an ordinance
violation, the 30-day notice of removal cannot be enforced.

Cheryl and Stéve do not deny that they have a pet pig on their property. They were
unaware that they were in violation of any West Allis codes. They disagree that
Piggy violates the statute, but understand your position. Because they would like to
be as cooperative and compliant as possible, they are respectfully requesting
additional time to make arrangements for their pet. They are in the process of
petitioning the Common Counsel, and failing a change in the code, would need time
to sell their home in New Mexico in order to have the finances available to move
outside of the city. They respectfully ask that they be provided with this additional
time, They believe they would need a year to'sell their home and move into another
outside of the city. Seeing as Piggy is up to date on vaccines, is micro-chipped, and
has not caused any complamts from neighbors, we believe this is a reasonable
request...

We look forward to hearing back from you. Thank you for your time and
consideration.

Attorney for Steve and Cheryl Colgrove
Wisconsin Family Legal Partners
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